S100 Working Group Test Strategy Meeting 6 Busan, ROK (September 18-20th) Actions

Section Action Who Status Action: Submit a paper to the 4th S-100WG meeting outlining the issues 4.1 relating to dataset compression. RS, DG Submit the MRN paper and proposals to the IALA e-nav and NIPWG 4.2 meetings for their consideration and comments. Feedback to be sent ΕM Revise the model for alerts taking into account the TSM6 discussion (i.e. constrain the model to dataset alerts and use the portrayal model 4.4 for triggering alerts). (DG/HP) Set up a review group to consider what other "alert and indicator" type use cases are required for other product specifications. There is s need 4.4 to determine what additional requirements are needed (e.g. what DG, BS, spatial operators should to be taken into account). HA, HP Address the items raised in the paper 4.5 (Binding Specific Concepts) at 4.5 the Registry workshop to take place in conjunction with the S-100WG4 JW Provide a demonstration of the new Registry application at the 4.7 Registry workshop (preceding the S-100WG4 meeting). YB Include information on the S-100 site about the approval process for 4.1 Edition 1.0.0 Product Specifications. ТΡ Circulate the S-98 draft document for S-100WG comment after the 5.2 DQWG feedback has been incorporated. Consider moving the PS template in S-100 Part 11 into the S-98 document. Chair Form a correspondence group (led by SPAWAR) to resolve the (text [DG, EK, 6.3 display) issues in recommendation 4 HA, HB, Implement the changes presented in paper S-100WG2-8.9 items 6-7 in 6.3 S-101. Chair to remind the S-101PT of the issue presented in the Chair Submit change proposal form for recommendations 5 to $1\overline{1}$ for 6.3 consideration by the S-101PT. SPAWAR

	6.3	Submit an change proposal for the issues identified in		
		recommendation 13 relating to the need for a new interpolation	SPAWAR	
	6.3	Submit a change proposal form for recommendations 14 and 15.	SPAWAR	
	0.5		JFAWAN	
		Revisit the test bed report for consideration by the S-101PT i.e. for the		
	6.3	issue relating to recommendation 16.	SPAWAR	
	6.3	Form a correspondence group to study the issues indentified in	[EK,EM,H	
		recomendation 17, and submit proposal for consideration at the next S-		
		100WG meeting.	DG]	
		Write a paper outlining the issues in recommendation 18 and		
	6.3	proposing a way forward	EM	
			2.00	
		submit a proposal to the S-101PT highlighting the issues identified in		
		recommendation 20 relating to turning on / off viewing groups.		
		Submit an information paper to NCWG reminding the WG of the		
	6.3	requirments to complete the task relating to the S-101 symbols (see	- · ·	
		recommendation 21).	Chair	
	6.3	Write an information paper with recommendations on how to move		
		the items described in recommendation 22 forward	NOAA	
	6.3	Sort out a central location were all catalogue files will be location for	Chair, IHO	
	0.5	download (see also recommendation 18)	Sec	
	7.9	S-124PT to request HSSC to agree on the split in scopes of the current S- 412 PS into additional PS's and request additional S numbers for the		
	7.9	two additional PS's.	JoeP	